Episcopal Diocese of Massachusetts

138 Tremont Street Boston, Massachusetts 02111 • 617-482-5800 • www.diomass.org

August 15, 2024

Dear Friends,

On behalf of the Consecration Committee of the Episcopal Diocese of Massachusetts, I want to joyfully invite your congregation and community to the coming consecration of the Reverend Julia E. Whitworth as the 17th diocesan bishop of our diocese. The Consecration Weekend (October 18th - 20th) will welcome guests from around the country to join us in our celebration and worship. We hope that you will keep Bishop-elect Julia and her family in your prayers during these days of transition and planning.

We invite you to use the enclosed poster to help inform your congregation or worship community about the October 19 consecration and October 20 seating liturgies in particular. For those who cannot attend in person, regional watch parties are being planned with more details to come. Please visit www.diomass.org/consecration for information and updates. We look forward to being together with you in joyful celebration of God's call to Bishop-elect Julia to join us in ministry and mission.

In Christ,

The Reverend Michael B. Dangelo Chair, Consecration Committee